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“Unexpected kindness is the most powerful, least costly and most underrated agent of
human change” - Bob Kerrey

“Kind words can be short and easy to speak but their echoes are truly endless.” -Mother
Teresa

Dear Parent/Carer,

Firstly let me wish you all a happy new year!

Assembly
As you may expect this week’s assemblies have been focussed on the notion of a new year’s
resolution. A key theme was the impact of being kind. Notional studies have been
conducted that suggest that an act of kindness can encourage others to be kind which can
cause a ‘kindness’ wave. It is , in essence, infectious. It was great to see Year 8 students front
and centre presenting part of the assembly and taking the opportunity to hone their public
speaking skills and deliver such a simple but highly impactful message.

Arbor (Management Information System)
As you may recall we have had a big system change at school for the start of this term, with
the move of MIS from SIMS to Arbor. Staff are busy getting used to the new system and
we're making good progress in our first week. Of course, there is more to develop and with
any new system there will be some turbulence. You may have noticed that you are starting
to get notifications and emails from the school through Arbor rather than SIMS. One thing
to note is that both the R and C notifications are now being released in real time rather than
the following day. Please do remember C1 and C2 notifications are written confirmations
of verbal warnings which are part of the natural ebb and flow of managing behaviours in
school, ensuring students understand our expectations and consequences to their choices.
No further action is required and there is no need to contact the school office for these
notifications. Please be aware that we are also working on communication directly with
students, unlike the previous system, at the present, any R&C point and detention
notification emails are being sent to parents only.

AI
AI tools are beginning to become extremely prevalent in our lives and, as with all
technology, there is a darker side. In a future briefing I will discuss this in detail but as
parents and carers please be vigilant and mindful that inappropriate use of AI graphic
generators can lead to legal consequences. These tools can look ‘playful’ but can be utilised
to embarrass , harass and create harmful content. It is vital that you open up conversations
regarding the use of AI at home and explore the risks and benefits of such technology.
Thank you.

Mental Health & Young People
If you are interested there was a thought-provoking article about young people and mental
health on the BBC website this week. It’s worth a read , you can find it here.

Take care - Ian Brierly

Ready - Respectful - Responsible

https://www.bbc.co.uk/news/articles/c4gp19n111vo
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REMINDERS & NOTICES
DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

Year 8 Consultation Evening (4.00-7.00) - 23rd January
Year 13 Consultation Evening (4.00-7.00) - 6th February
Year 11 Consultation Evening (4.00-7.00) - 13th February

CURRENT VACANCIES

● Learning Support Assistants
● Business Studies Teacher
● Science Teacher
● Cover Supervisor

Please check our website for further details here.
WHARF ROAD TRAFFIC SURVEY

The local traffic support group would be really grateful if you could fill in the survey below
regarding traffic/parking concerns in Wharf Road. Your views would be very much
welcomed!

TRAFFIC SURVEY

STUDENT WORK EXPERIENCE

Our Year 10 and Year 12 students will be taking part in work experience from 23rd to
27th June and this is an excellent opportunity to help prepare our students for their
next steps. If anyone is able to offer a placement to any of our students please
contact Mrs Sinacore, our Careers Adviser tsinacore@johncolet.co.uk.

WESTONGROVE PARTNERSHIP UPDATE

Patient Update fromWestongrove Partnership – Aston Clinton Surgery, Bedgrove Surgery &

Wendover Health Centre

From Wed 8th January there will be a new system for requesting appointments or contacting the

surgeries with admin queries.

For more information, please go to

https://www.westongrove.com/how-to-request-an-appointment-from-8th-january-2025/
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https://www.johncolet.co.uk/about/vacancies/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf5nZuRcqtCT7y41ni_9LmAyyBqTPlLTP3ht_pmDA6hPkTKWw/viewform
https://www.westongrove.com/how-to-request-an-appointment-from-8th-january-2025/
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SAFEGUARDING ADVICE FOR PARENTS : Click HERE for practical tips
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https://drive.google.com/file/d/1ldggh91ScKZaBDfWf3ogu3XXvPO-X2IZ/view?usp=sharing
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TOOLED UP ADVICE FOR PARENTS

Happy New Year to our Tooled Up Parents and Carers!

Tooled Up Education warmly invites you to register for their
upcoming January 2025 webinars:

January 27, 2025, 10:00-11:00 GMT

Former Detective Chief Inspector Lucy Howard, dives into the in-depth world of 'Roblox'; a
popular online gaming platform. Lucy will be addressing all your questions about what Roblox
is, all its different features, potential risks, and how to protect your child.

January 30, 2025, 19:30-20:30 GMT

Did you know how powerful parents are when it comes to supporting children's learning? In
this webinar, Dr Kathy Weston and Professor Stephen Scott, two leading experts in parenting
and parental engagement, talk about the small things we can do at home to bolster children's
academic development and confidence. During the talk, Professor Scott will also be sharing
some exciting data relating to reading as a lever for attainment.

Ready - Respectful - Responsible

https://members.tooledupeducation.com/events/everything-parents-need-to-know-about-roblox
https://members.tooledupeducation.com/events/tooled-up-education-and-parenting-matters-present-parental-engagement-in-learning-small-things-big-impact
https://members.tooledupeducation.com/events/tooled-up-education-and-parenting-matters-present-parental-engagement-in-learning-small-things-big-impact
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COMMUNITY SUPPORT

SAFEGUARDING LEADS & INFORMATION

If parents have any concerns about this
practice or, believe that any young person
at John Colet School might be at risk, then
please do contact one of the members of
our Safeguarding Team via

safeguarding@johncolet.co.uk
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mailto:safeguarding@johncolet.co.uk

